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The Tulane School of Social Work is sponsoring a Juvenile Judges Forum on
Wednesday (Jan. 20) from 7:30 to 9:30 p.m. On Feb. 6, New Orleanians will be
electing a new juvenile judge.

The event in Jones Hall, room 102, on the uptown campus is free and open to the
public.

The three candidates running for Juvenile Court Judge, Section E � Richard Exnicios,
Tracey Flemings-Davillier and Marie Williams � are expected to attend.

"Juvenile judges play a significant role in the lives of Orleans Parish's children,
families and justice system," says Christopher Gross, representative of the Tulane
School of Social Work Student Government Association, which organized the forum.
For more information, contact Gross.
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